
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a hot week it has been! The children have been 

brilliant at staying in the shade as much as possible and 

still working hard in lessons, especially the year groups 

who are currently undertaking statutory assessments.  

 

Once again, thank you for taking the time to complete 

the parent survey. Over 95% of parents said their child is 

happy here at Stockland. I would like this to be 100%. 

Please speak to your child's class teacher if there is any 

problem or issue. We are always here to listen to any 

concerns you may have. 100% of parents said their 

child feels safe at school. The feeling of being safe and 

happy is fundamental to ensure children are in a good 

place to learn.  

 

Reflecting on the survey, we will ensure in September 

we send home the expectations for each year group 

so you can see the objectives your child is working 

towards.  

 

End of year reports will be coming home on Friday 7th 

July. If there is anything you would like to discuss in the 

report, you will be able to make an appointment to see 

the class teacher.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Tuesday 27th June  Year 5/6 Performance 

         PM & early evening 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

Insert photo 

16th June 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Austin   Harry 

Class 2 Horner 

 Abigail & Betty  Jemima 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Benjamin (Y3), George (Y4) Florence 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Ramona & Freddie Megan 



Safeguarding 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 
Volunteers 

 

We are always looking for more volunteers for various events. If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer, please contact the school office for more information.  

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

 

Please send your child in to school with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream 

applied at home before they come to school.  
 

School Sports Day 

 

The PTA will sell refreshments - coffee, tea and cake at Sports Day next Friday morning. 

Donations of cakes and biscuits will be welcome - if you are able to bring these in in the 

morning that would be great.   

 Friday 23rd June—Sports Day 10am 

 Friday 30th June—Reserve day for Sports Day  
 

Duck Race 25th June 

 

School, preschool and the Yarcombe Children’s Fund are holding a duck race at Daisy’s 

Dairy, Yarcombe on Sunday 25th June, prizes to be won and lots of family fun! Duck race 

entry forms were sent home in book bags but let us know if you need more.  

 
Summer disco 

 

We’re still planning on a summer disco but have had to move our exercise challenge 

until next year. We’ll find a new date - watch this space.  

 
TTRS and Numbots 

Harry LM, Henry, Alfie 

Maggie, Poppy, Isla 

 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

What do you do when it's hot? Have a paddle and a water fight! It's safe to say 

Featherlake absolutely loved their Forest School session with a difference. We have been 

learning the story Tiddler this week and the children have come up with some fantastic 

new excuses as to why he is always late for school. Next week we are moving on to 'At 

the Seaside' as our new theme and the children cannot wait for Sports Day, fingers 

crossed for good weather!  

Reminder: Children need to come to school in PE kits on Tuesday and Friday next week.   

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

This week, in science we have been classifying leaves. We found lots of leaves in our school 

grounds and then we observed them very closely to identify their key features. Afterwards, we 

made leaf rubbings using wax crayons and then we labelled our pictures with the name of the 

leaf. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock News 

 

Monday saw the introduction of several new topics in Quantock class. Our imagination was 

captured by the book 'Wolves in the Walls' by Neil Gaiman. We will be using this funny, 

improbable, slightly scary, but hugely entertaining book to help inspire our writing over the next 

couple of weeks. In science we are starting to explore forces, with a particular focus on 

magnets and we are looking forward to whizzing around the world and improving our mapping 

skills as part of our new geography topic 'Around the World'. Our RE and guided reading lessons 

are focused on Hinduism for the last part of the academic year. 

 

I keep hearing tales of giant beanstalks and stupendous sunflowers that are thriving at home. 

Sadly, my bean succumbed to a lack of water yesterday, but the potatoes we planted are 

doing well.  

 

 



 

Class 3 Quantock Timetable 

 

 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

First of all to say how lucky we are in Bucehayes, we really do appreciate that our classroom 

stays fairly cool when the weather is this hot.  Please do ensure that the children wear 

suncream and hats and we will ensure they take their jumpers off and keep hydrating 

themselves.   

The children were very interested this week to start the new computing unit using crumble 

controllers and we will be learning how to connect them to other components and control 

the components through coding.   

We are also learning about electricity  in science and will be combining these skills to create 

a DT project in a future week.   

In maths, Year 6 have been investigating Pascal's triangle and some of the sequences of 

numbers that can be found within it, such as the triangular numbers. 

The play rehearsals are going well and we are very lucky that the PTFA have offered to pay 

Wendy Urqhart to come in and work with the children on a few occasions to help really 

make the play come alive. Thank you.   

Well done to Year 5 this week completing their assessments but also thank you to year 6 for 

working in silence on your projects during those assessments. 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes Timetable 





 

This is our 6th year organising a family friendly, nature and music festival in Stockland at 

the end of June.  It is set on a 70-acre wildflower farm of meadows, woodlands, and 

streams. Various wildlife & conservation experts will be coming along to do presenta-

tions on the Saturday morning and lead  

nature tours, bat walks, moth trapping etc through the meadows.  

There will be loads of nature-based children's activities, forest school and workshops. 

Mown paths through the meadows, a bar, camping, artisan street food vendors and 

trade stands, as well as live bands playing on stage in the barn. 


